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A Message from  
the President 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Hospitality 
 
There will be hospitality but the 
person is unknown at this time. 
 

Program for June 
Lorrie Limitone will be 
speaking about an upcoming 
conformation seminar in our 
area. 
 
 
  

Sorry I won’t be at the 
September meeting, but they 
changed the dates for the 
Delegate’s meeting because of 
Labor Day.   

 
The August picnic was 

awesome, as always and thank 
you to Helena for doing 
refreshments.  Have a good 
September and see you in 
October. 
 
 
 
Mary 

From the Corresponding 
Secretary 

 Meeting Notice 
The next General Meeting of 
the Tampa Bay Kennel Club will 
be held on Thursday Sept. 10, 
2015 at the Apex Publix 16560 
N Nebraska Ave Lutz, FL 
33549-6172 at 7:30 PM.    
Board meetings take place 
on the following months:  
March, April, June, 
September, November and 
December after the General 
Meeting. 
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Tall Tails is Published by the Tampa 
Bay Kennel Club.  Opinions 
expressed herein are those of the 
author and are not necessarily the 
opinion of, or constitute an 
endorsement by, the Tampa Bay 
Kennel Club.   
Visit our website at: 
www.tampabaykennelclub.com  
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Delegate’s Report 
 

September 

2015 

Off to Newark for 
the September Delegate’s 
meeting on Saturday.  The 
committee meetings are on 
Friday.  We are voting on 
committee members this 
meeting and other than that, it 
has been pretty quiet except for 
the web site.  Still some people 
having problems.  If any or our 
members are having problems 
with the web site, let me know.  
 
I will be reporting back 
anything that is of interest. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Mary Stolz 
TBKC Delegate 
 
 
 

 

Website Update 
 

The website has been updated to 
include the latest TBKC Tall Tails 
newsletter.  This is available from the 
home page “Our Newsletter”.  The 
minutes of the General Meeting are 
area of the Home page down at the 
bottom of the page available in the 
Member Content area. 
 
Anthony Lopez & LaWayne Wyatt 
Website coordinators  
 

 

  
 

Notice to the membership 
 
Bull Terrier Rescue of Florida is 
having a Fund Raiser.  We are 
NOT asking for money, but old 
shoes, gently worn shoes,, new 
shoes that you'll never wear, 
men's, women's, and kids 
shoes!  Our fund raiser runs 
from September 10th to 
November 10th and we need to 
collect at least 25 bags of 
shoes.  Please help if you 
can!  Bring them to the meeting 
and I'll bring a bag to put them 
in! 
  
Thanks for your help! 
  
Penny Midulla 
Bull Terrier Rescue of Florida, 
Inc. 

 

 
 

TBKC Holiday Party 
 

I am sure most of 
us are looking 
forward to our 

Christmas party on Dec 3rd. 
2015 at Michael's Grill, 6 PM 
appetizers, 7 PM dinner!     If 
you have attended 5 meetings 
before our party, you are 
eligible for a complimentary 
meal at Michaels on Dale 
Mabry.  You are welcome to 
bring your significant other, if 
they aren’t members, or want to 
attend even though you aren’t 
eligible for the complimentary 
meal.  We will let you know the 
cost later and Mary will ask 
LaWayne to total up the number 
of meetings each member has 
attended, Cocktails or anything 
alcoholic is not covered by the 
club.  

 
Menu to follow in September or 
October.  Reserve the date!    
 
Penny 

 
  

Notice to the membership 
from the Corresponding 

Secretary: 
New Standing Rule 

Members of TBKC MUST attend 
a minimum of 5 General 
Meetings (Holiday Dinner not 
included) in a calendar year in 
order to receive a FREE dinner at 
the year end Holiday Party.  
There is still some time left if 
you haven’t already attended a 
couple meeting. 

 
Tampa Bay Kennel Club 

Officers and Board 
 
 

President…….Mary Manning 
Stolz 
1st Vice Pres….. Bruce King  
2nd Vice Pres…. Joe 
Napolitano 
3rd Vice Pres…..Kathy 
Cloonan 
Corresponding  
Secretary……Jeanne St. John 
Recording 
Secretary……LaWayne Wyatt 
Treasurer……Lucy Granowicz 
 

Board of Directors 
 

Phil Riek Connie Delaney 
Lorrie Geyer-Limitone Dan 



3 

Around The Ring 

 
 

Havanese 
New Champion 

Nirvana Sardi This Is 
Country Music,  
owned by Sara Dellorto: 
4 shows, 4 majors, one happy 
owner & one AKC champion  
  
 Lexington Kennel Club 
Inc       Thursday 08/27/15 
(3 Points) 
 
Northern Kentucky Kennel Club 
Inc   Friday 8/28/2015 
(4 Points) 
 
Lexington Kennel Club 
Inc       Saturday  08/29/15  
(4 Points 
  
Northern Kentucky Kennel Club 
Inc   Sunday  8/30/2015 
(4 Points) 
 
Sara Dellorto, Sardi Great Danes 
& Havanese 
http://sardigreatdanes.com 
 

Classified 
Advertizing  
 
 
Matting the club owns.  It is free 
to a good (or bad) home.   
 
2 grooming tables 18” x 24”, 
good condition $20.00 each 
Ramp 19” x 79”, folds in half 
$35.00 
 

Call Dan and Mary Stolz 
Dan’s Cell 813-928-2022 
Mary’s Cell 813-215-3580 

 
Other Supplies 

 
Brand new Foggy Mountain Dog 

Coats 
 

All proceeds going to Russell 
Refuge in upstate New York. 

We have sizes 12,13, 14 and 16 
They are all selling for $50 

Contact Randy & Lorrie Limitone at 
727-443-2935 
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Tampa Bay Kennel Club 

General Meeting  
 

Thursday 
September 10, 2015 

 
Apex Publix 

16560 N Nebraska Ave  Lutz, FL 33549-6172 
 

 
 

 

 
Anthony & Linda Lopez – Co-Editors 
709 W. River Heights Ave. 
Tampa, FL 33603 
 

 

Newsletter 
Next Due Date: 

September 25, 2015 


